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Dear Parents/Guardians;

Welcome to the 2020-2021 School Year! We are excited to work with your child for a great virtual learning experience 
this school year. We have prepared many fun, engaging learning opportunities to ensure that your child is having fun 
while learning remotely. The iPads are being distributed for Preschool and Kindergarten student use during the 2020-
2021 school year by the Early Childhood and Literacy Office. Here are some important pieces of information for you
as we begin the school year:

- iPads are configured for the CMSD Early Childhood and Literacy Curriculum and applications cannot be added to 
the devices. 

- All updates and application additions will be pushed out by the CMSD Early Childhood and Literacy Technology 
Team.

- When school resumes in person, your child will continue to use this device and will be required to bring it to school
to use in his/her classroom.

- If you have questions, or need assistance with logging into your device, please contact your child’s school (teacher
or principal) first.

- If you have technical support needs, please contact the Early Childhood and Literacy Technology Team at
216.838.0110 or Matthew.Lamovec@clevelandmetroschools.org.

- Please remember that the iPad and charger will need to be returned to your child’s school at the close of the 
school year by May 10, 2021. 

Have a great school year! 

From,
The CMSD Early Childhood and Literacy Team

September 1, 2020
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